Be the best we can be

5" February 2021

Dear Parents and Carers

We have been following up the views expressed in our last parent survey and it shows us that
parents are keen to receive a more clear pattern on how engaged their son/daughter is with the
current remote learning plans. In addition, | am very mindful to manage the workload for staff and
ensure their wellbeing is appropriately taken into account. As a result, we are intending to
streamline our systems for recording attendance in remote learning sessions and how we give
feedback to parents quickly through Go 4 Schools. As from Monday you will be able to track your
son/daughter’s attendance and see if there are any concerns as well as see positive reports. | hope
this change will improve communication between home/school. It is very important that you are
able to check Go 4 Schools regularly, if you have any difficulties accessing the site please contact
the school.

As you know there is still a great deal of uncertainty about the full reopening of schools and it is not
helpful to speculate. However, | can reassure you that we will continue to do our very best to support
you and your son/daughter during this difficult time.

Yours sincerely,
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Mr A Fell
Headteacher
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